Clifford Martin
Councillor
County of St. Paul 5015-49 Avenue, St. Paul. Alberta TOA 3A4

Dear CIiff,
Re: Access Road to Lac Delorme (George’s Lake)

From earlier conversations with Clarence Makowecki, the St. Paul Fish and Game
Association Fish Chairman, you discussed the possibility of working with the association to
construct a road access into George’s Lake.

The St. Paul Fish and Game Association (SPFGA) would request the County of St. Paul to
partner with us to construct this access road (approximately 300m) into George’s Lake.

The access to Lac Delorme (George’s Lake) is currently not suitable for both anglers and
for fish stocking trucks. Georges Lake or Lac Delorme fish stocking was cancellqéd as the
access was very poor and some damage to the AEP fish stocking truck had occurred. The
objective of this project is to improve the access for both fish stocking and angler access.

Currently fish stocking has been stopped due to poor access to the lake shore. Further,
with increased water levels the perimeter access for shore angling or for boat access has
been restr icted. By improving the road a distance of 300m access for fish stocking and for
angler access for small boats would result in increased angling opportunities in Alberta.

The SPFGA is currently preparing a grant application to the Alberta Conservation
Association and would like to include the County of St. Paul as a partner in improving the
access and in maintaining the natural area of the lands. We will be arranging land use
approvals from the Alberta Conservation Association and the Alberta Government as part
of this project. ’

Are we able to include the County of St Paul as a partner and as a contributor for the
construction of the access road and small parking area?

Sincerely,
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Gerald High
President
St. Paul Fish and Game Association, PO Box 1200, St Paul, TOA 3A0

Ce, Clarence Makowecki, Fish Chairman, St. Paul Fish and Game Association




